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Nuclear Energy Canada Inc.

Date: June 14, 2013
Subject: June 14, 2013 Fire Alarm at 1025 Lansdowne Avenue

On June 14th at about 5:30 am, a smoke detector triggered a fire alarm in our facility at 1025
Lansdowne Avenue in Toronto. This was caused by smoke from an elevator motor overheating. The
elevator motor is part of the building support system and is not associated with the manufacturing
process. The fire department responded to the alarm and confirmed that there was no fire and left the
facility shortly after. At no time were employees, local residents or the facility at any risk. Out of
abundance of caution and in accordance with procedures, employees briefly evacuated the building.



